
   

Happenings at the Hills 
                                                                                      

 
The week before christmas and all through the Hills Santa’s favorite Helpers 
where working hard to makes wishes come true and bring smiles to all. 

 

 

 We had an amazing December. As I sit 
here to begin our recap of the month, I 
am not sure where to begin. I must first 
say how blessed I feel to have you all 

in my life. I sincerely hope that you 
have enjoyed the busy month as much 

as we have. 
 

 

  

 

 
 
 

January Birthdays 
 

JoAnn LaCrosse-4th 
Marge Houzenga-22nd  

 

January 2020 

 

First respond breakfast 
1-9-2020 

8am-10am 
 

Lunch with Kris 
1-15-2020 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Staff Birthday’s 
 

Diane Shirley 15th 
 

Alicia Jaramillo 20th  



 

 
 

 

 

 

 
The Clinton middle school Choir and 

band performed for a great group 
 

Wendy and Aubs dressed as Cindy Lou 
Who and the Grinch 

 

 

Our Christmas party was so much fun. We 
had great food and great friends. 
 

 

 
 

Santa came by to see us today and brought smiles to 
everyone 

 
 
 

 
 

 

January 2020 


